Self-Reflections: My Personal Vocational Journey

As part of your experience in this workshop, we invite you to participate in an exercise to help you focus and reflect upon your own personal vocational journey.  The purpose of the exercise is four fold:

1) To help you gain a deeper and more personal understanding of the reading material assigned during the seminar.

2) To encourage personal self-reflection about vocation that will ultimately enable you to assist students in their vocational quests.

3) To deepen Christian community with your colleagues as you share your own vocational journey and learn about the journeys of fellow faculty members.

4) To provide a rich source of information for the Voyage Project Steering Committee and those conducting research and assessment activities associated with the Lilly Endowment grant.

We would like for you to write a self-reflective essay about your vocational journey up to this point in your life.  Given that vocation represents one’s divine calling from God, a calling to a life of purpose and service, the essay should address some or all of the following issues:

· A description of the major “turning points” along your vocational journey

· Discussion of particular moments of crisis or confusion as well as moments of joy 

and clarity along your journey

· Attention to particular individuals who have contributed either positively or 

negatively to your vocational development

· Discussion of experiences that have either affirmed your sense of calling or 

that have shaken your sense of calling

· Discussion of any distractions, tensions, or barriers along the way that you believe 

have hindered your pursuit of your vocational calling

Please begin to think about this exercise as you read through the assigned reading materials for the workshop.  If you have any questions about this assignment, please direct them to either Dr. Cindy Miller-Perrin or Dr. Don Thompson, who are charged with compiling this information.

Please send your self-reflective essay, along with the consent and demographic forms, to Dr. Thompson by May 21, 2004.  

Thank you for taking the time to participate. 

